
THIS ADVERTISEMENT HAS BEEN PAID FOR BY GLENN VICIAN, ESQ.,
ROBERT STOCHEL, ESQ., ERIC VASQUEZ, ESQ., MATTHEW SUFFOLETTO, 

RAYMOND DAVID, STEVEN TAUB AND STEPHEN SHULMAN.

GOLFERS DROP LAWSUIT
AGAINST AUBREY J. FERRAO

In April 2010, we filed a lawsuit in Federal Court against Aubrey 
J. Ferrao seeking the recovery of approximately $13 million styled, 
Matthew Suffoletto, Raymond David, Steven Taub and Stephen 
Shulman, individually and on behalf of all persons similarly situated, 
vs. Aubrey Ferrao; Case No. 2:10-CV-241-FtM-36DNF. We have 
agreed to dismiss the lawsuit with prejudice. We also have agreed to 
the publication of this statement to correct any adverse impressions 
that the lawsuit has or may have caused to Mr. Ferrao and to repair 
the injury to Mr. Ferrao’s reputation and good name.

We are current and resigned members of the Golf Club at Fiddler’s 
Creek who sued to recover our initiation deposits paid to the Golf 
Club. We sued Mr. Ferrao alleging that he converted all of the 
initiation deposits paid by the members of the Golf Club for his 
personal benefit.

In separate litigation, a federal judge subsequently ruled based 
upon, among other things, a report from the well-respected 
certified accounting firm of Larson Allen, LLP, that Mr. Ferrao 
did not receive or benefit from any of the initiation deposits paid 
by the members of the Golf Club.

We apologize to Mr. Ferrao.
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